UVic Retirees Association

Communications Committee Report to 2013 AGM

Communications is the

hub of communications, especially Sharon Crumly, throughout the whole year, and more recently, Linda Metters, and, of course, to Peter Zingeler for the *Grey Matters!* newsletter. Thanks, too, for Sharon's crew of volunteers who are in the UVRA office every weekday afternoon.

Inside the UVRA office, to enhance communications, there have been some technology upgrades:

UVic Network Services replaced the

) by a

Voic

VOIP) service that piggy-backs on the UVic computer-network;

UVic Printing Services